
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 11/24/2010 8:05:32 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Frank Lindh (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Cold

Brian, any change since yesterday in Kirk's thinking about the need for curtailments this week? Also, when will 
we be talking again about the possibility of raising pressure on 101? Thx.

SB GT&S 0011040
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